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This Week….. 
We have enjoyed another busy week in 
Reception. Continuing our focus on the 
story of Hansel and Gretel, the children 
have written descriptions of the witch. 

 

 

 

We continued learning how to chunk up 
longer words such as wooden, farmyard, 
marching and garden. The children have 
also been practicing writing sentences like 
“I can zoom down the hill.” 

On Friday we were visited by Everton 
ladies. The coaches gave us a small talk 
and then we took part in a taster session.   

In maths we have been learning all about 
number 9. We have been making number 9 
with different objects in our play, drawing 
number 9 and ordering numbers 1-9. 

 
 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Harley Parker 

Daffodils: Patrick Raducan 

 

 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

 
Easter Half term 

Next week the children will be engaging in multiple 
Easter themed activities such as “Easter bingo” 

Children will break up for half term on  

Friday 8th April at 1:15pm  

return to school on 

 Monday 25th April at 8:50am. 

 

 

Parents evening 

Earlier this week parents evening letters were sent 
home. Please complete the letter and return it to school. 
Teachers will be available for face to face appointments 

both Tuesday 5th April and Wednesday 6th April.  

If you would prefer to speak with the class teacher 
virtually this can be arranged. 


